
Item 10 – Consideration & Adoption of Proposed District Rule Revisions 
 
The current set of rules were properly noticed, public comment taken on each proposed 
revision, and adopted by the Board on September 14, 2023. It was later determined by 
District staff that three (3) of the current board members had either been ineligible for 
appointment to the board at the time of their appointment or had become ineligible since 
the original appointment date. This led to a lack of quorum during the September 14, 
2023 board meeting invalidating the action taken by the Board related to the rules. 

District staff reinitiated the process for rulemaking by properly posting notice on July 16, 
2024 for a Public Rules Hearing on August 8, 2024. The proposed rule revisions have 
been distributed to the requested distribution list and placed on the District website for 
public review and comments. 

This agenda item is posted as an action item for adoption of proposed rule revisions 
following the Public Rules Hearing held on August 8, 2024 prior to the Regular Board 
Meeting. Date of the effective rules is proposed to be retroactive to September 14, 
2023. 

It is the recommendation of the General Manager that the proposed rule revisions 
originally developed by the Rules Committee, the Board, District Staff, and vetted by the 
public be adopted. 


